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Minutes for NRARC, Inc. – June 12, 2023 

 
Call to Order - A regular monthly meeting of The Bill Gremillion Memorial Radio Club, Inc. DBA, NEWNAN REGIONAL AMATEUR 
RADIO CLUB was held on June 12, 2023, at the Madras Community Center, Highway 29 north.  The meeting was called to order at 
7:00 pm. and was presided over by Vice President Beth Walker.  The meeting was begun with an opening prayer led by Larry Chappell. 

Attendees:  
 
Voting members in attendance can be seen on the check-in sheet.   
The Secretary noted that a quorum was present.   

Approval of Minutes  
 
A motion and second by to approve the minutes of the May 2023. Motion carried by voice vote with no one voting against the 
motion. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Walter Jones, Jr. reported the following: 

The May 2023 Treasurer's report: 
 
We ended May with $70 of Amazon donations. Pretty good month! 

Current balance is $1,386.79. 
No expenses. 

Presented by Walter Jones, Jr., Treasurer -  Walter@WalterJones.com  (678) 522-3574 

Old Business: 
 
No old business was carried over from May’s meeting.  No votes were taken. 
 
 
New Business: 

 
No new business was introduced.  No votes were taken. 
 
Announcements: 
 
No Field Day activities are planned for the club in June. 
 
Next meeting will be July 10, 2023. 
 
Program: 
 
Our program was a ZOOM presentation by Kevin Scott, K4GTR 

 
“The Spectrum at and Below 160” 

 
• 160 Meters is in the upper portion of the Medium Frequency (MF) or Medium Wave (MW) Band 
• Sub-bands: 

• High Frequency (HF or SW) 3 – 30 MHz 
• Medium Frequency (MF or MW) 300 kHz - 3 MHz 
• Low Frequency (LF or LW) 30 – 300 kHz 
• Very Low Frequency (VLF) 3 – 30 kHz 
• Ultra-Low Frequency (ULF) 300 Hz – 3 kHz 
• Super Low Frequency (SLF) 30 Hz to 300 Hz 
• Extremely Low Frequency (ELF) 3 to 30 Hz 
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Additional program updates: 
 
Larry Chappell presented an overview an update on C.E.R.T. He encouraged people to take the C.E.R.T. course. 
 
Carl Bellamy gave a review of the Comet antenna for use in small spaces and attics. 
 
The meeting was adjourned following the program and the business meeting. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted 
Rick Melville 

 

 Date of Approval - TBD 

 
 


